Michael Garcia

I am in full support of the proposed rules. These new rules will help to reduce tailpipe pollution
emitted from trucks utilizing transportation routes. In addition, these rules will help to expand
affordability. Report have shown that electric vehicle owners can save between $1800-$2600 in
operating and maintenance costs per 15,000 miles.



